
Dear UCF Supporter, 

Greetings from the University of Central Florida! 

We recently shared with you updates related to COVID-19, and more information will 
be coming soon about our decision to move Summer B courses to a remote learning 
format. But today, we’re writing for another reason – to say “thank you.” 

This is a stressful time not only for high school seniors, but also for college, guidance 
and school counselors. We want to make sure you understand how grateful we are for 
the work you do to better the lives of your students. 

We deeply appreciate your attention to students’ academic, social and emotional 
needs, as well as their college and career readiness. 

Like us, you understand the power of a college degree to change not only a student’s 
life, but the lives of their families, their children and their grandchildren. Your tireless 
work on their behalf may not always earn their thanks, but it creates lasting, 
generational change. 

So often, you are a key factor – sometimes the key factor – in determining whether a 
student will attend college. 

Thank you for pushing students to fulfill their potential. 

Thank you for inspiring students to continue their education beyond high school. 

Thank you for the compassion, dedication and commitment you bring to your work. 

Michael Johnson, Ph.D. 

Vice President for Academic Affairs and Interim Provost 

@UCFJohnson 
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